
A virtual meeting was held on Wednesday 6 March 2024 at 11am between  
 from IG Group and  from the UK Competent Authority, the 

Office for Health Improvement and Disparities, in the Department of Health and 
Social Care.  

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss notification routes for Great Britian and 
Northern Ireland and product withdrawal from the UK market. 




